
ITEM 6b

 

 
COUNCIL CABINET 
15 JUNE 2004 
 
Report of the Chair of the Planning and Environment Commission 

 

Best Value Review of Bereavement Services – Terms of 
Reference Report 

 
RECOMMENDATION 

 
1. The Planning and Environment Commission has no comments to offer to 

Council Cabinet on the Best Value Review of Bereavement Services – 
Terms of Reference Report. 

 
REASONS FOR RECOMMENDATION 

 
2.  For the reasons set out in 3.2 below. 
 
SUPPORTING INFORMATION 

 
3.1 At its meeting on 24 May 2004 the Planning and Environment Commission 

received a presentation from Geoff Hall, Assistant Director - Works and 
Engineering, Commercial Services on the Terms of Reference Report for 
the Best Value Review of Bereavement Services. 

 
3.2 The Commission noted the content of the report and the presentation and 

had no specific comments to offer to Council Cabinet.  
 
OTHER OPTIONS CONSIDERED 

 
4. None. 
 
 
For more information contact: 
Background papers:  
List of appendices:  

 
David Romaine  01332 255598  e-mail david.romaine@derby.gov.uk 
None 
Appendix 1 – Implications  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



     Appendix 1 
 
IMPLICATIONS 

 
Financial 
 
1.  None arising from this report.   
 
Legal 
 
2.  None arising from this report.  
 
Personnel 
 
3.  None arising from this report  
 
Equalities impact 
 
4. None arising from this report. 

  
Corporate objectives and priorities for change 
 
5. This report has implications for the following of the Council’s Corporate 

Objectives and Priorities for Change: 
Objectives: integrated cost effective services 
Priorities for change:  respond to peoples needs appropriately 
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